RESPONSE SUMMARY
FILE: V1807F APPLICANT: WONG, MICHAEL

Our concern is where is the building located; due to the view from our home across the street?

We want no obstructions, how tall is the proposed building?

Due to our terrible winters and road conditions (November - April) it is not practical to have said
building close to the road due to how much snow we get, up to 4 feet, and with the snow plow the
snow banks reach up to 12 feet high on both sides of Whitelock Rd. By having said building too
close to the road, the snow plow and grader will end up narrowing the road making for a single lane
only street. Mr. Wong should familiarize himself with the sheer amount of snow that we get up here
each winter; and then he may want to reconsider putting his building so close to the side of the
road, as it could be damaged or destroyed by the snow plow and grader going past.

We also have a serious amount of dust in the spring/summer from the gravel road, if his electrical
building is full of high tech equipment, dust may not be compatible.

We have lived here forﬂ, we know this.
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RETURN TO: KRISTIN AASEN, PLANNER
DEVELOPMENT SERVICES
REGIONAL DISTRICT OF CENTRAL KOOTENAY
BOX 590, 202 LAKESIDE DRIVE
NELSON, BC V1L 5R4
Ph. 250-352- 8184
Email: plandept@rdck.bc.ca and kaasen@rdck.bc.ca

The personal information on this form is being collected pursuant to Regional District of Central Kootenay Planning
Procedures and Fees Bylaw No. 2457, 2015 for the purpose of determining whether the application will affect the
interests of other agencies or adjacent property owners. The collection, use and disclosure of personal information are
subject to the provisions of FIPPA. If you have any questions about the collection of your personal information, contact
the Privacy Officer at 250.352.8168, mmorrison@rdck.bc.ca, or RDCK Privacy Officer, Box 590, 202 Lakeside Drive,

Nelson, BC V1L 5R4.



